

## Meet Our Board of Directors



Dr. Stephen Kiefer is president of the board of directors. Kiefer is a retired interventional cardiologist who practiced at Blount Memorial Hospital for nearly 30 years prior to retiring in 2012. He

joined the board of directors in January 2016 and is appointed by Maryville College.



Susanne Davis is a certified public accountant who owns her own accounting firm in Seymour. She has served on the board since January 2023 and is appointed by the Blount County Commission.



Dr. Bob Ramsey is a retired dentist and former member of the Tennessee House of Representatives for District 20 and former chair of the Health Subcommittee. He has served on the board

since September 2023 and is appointed by the City of Maryville.



Chris Flynn serves as co-vice president of the board of directors. He is a professional engineer and serves as vice president and global procurement manager with Revantage Corporate Services. He

has served on the board since May 2023 and is appointed by the Blount County Commission.



Amber Krupacs is a retired VP/chief financial officer from Clayton Homes, and previously served on the Atlanta Federal Reserve Nashville Board of Directors. She has served on the board

since October 2023 and is appointed by the Blount County Commission.



Christi Sayles is a certified public accountant and serves as an associate professor of accounting, as well as a managing partner with PSH Retirement Plan Services. She has served on the board

since October 2023 and is appointed by the Blount County Commission.



Matt Haralson serves as co-vice president of the board of directors. He is an attorney with Kizer & Black, Attorneys and he specializes in estate and elder law planning, wills, trusts and estate administration.

He has served on the board since March 2023 and is appointed by the City of Alcoa.



Keri Prigmore, Ed.D. is the director of attendance and district enrollment coordinator for Alcoa City Schools. She has served on the board since January 2024 and is appointed by the City of Maryville.



**Dr. Bryan Thompson** is a retired family and occupational medicine physician who practiced for 20 years at Blount Memorial Hospital as part of his overall medical career. He has served on the board

since January 2024 and is appointed by the City of Alcoa.

